
From: OPR State Clearinghouse State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov
Subject: Fw: SCH Number-2022060230

Date: July 5, 2022 at 3:18 PM
To: Jillian Knox Jillian.Knox@OPR.CA.GOV

From: Greene, Darren@CHP <DGreene@chp.ca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 2:01 PM
To: constuction@sanjuan.edu <constuction@sanjuan.edu>
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>
Subject: SCH Number-2022060230
 
Greetings:
 
The only concern the North Sacramento CHP office has with the new construction
planned for the Katherine Johnson Middle School Project (ca.gov) focuses on adequate
entrance and egress into the property for vehicles and pedestrians during school hours. 
Specifically, entrance and egress during pick up and drop off periods.  The current
configuration does not provide for the efficient and safe movement of vehicular or
pedestrian traffic. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Darren
 
__________________________
Lieutenant Darren Greene
California Highway Patrol
North Sacramento Office
916.348.2300 | 5109 Tyler St. | Sacramento 95841
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